

Department of Physical Therapy FACULTY OF MEDICINE University of Toronto

October 10, 1996

Dr. Kai Ming Kan Toronto Cathay Lions Club 478 Dundas Street West Toronto, ON M5T 1G9

Dear Dr. Ming Kan:

Re: Toronto Cathav Lions Club Award

The Department of Physical Therapy undertook a curricular change in the 1995 academic year. The B.Sc.(PT) Degree Program is now a 3 year, second entry level program. Students must have a minimum of a three year degree on admission to the program. Because of the recent curricular changes to the B.Sc.(PT) Program, we respectively request permission to change the terms of the Award effective for the 1997/98 academic year.

The present terms of the Toronto Cathay Lions Club Award states:

to be awarded to the student with the highest standing in the second year of the B.Sc.(Physical Therapy) program. To be eligible to receive the award, the student must be registered in the third year of the B.Sc.(Physical Therapy) program.

We ask to have the terms changed to:

to be awarded to the student with the highest standing in the first year of the B.Sc.(Physical Therapy) program. To be eligible to receive the award, the student must be registered in the second year of the B.Sc.(Physical Therapy) program.

Please feel free to call should you have any questions or concerns and please convey to the Association our appreciation for the continued support of our students.

Sincerely,

Molly C. Verrier, M.H.Sc. Associate Professor and Chair

Holey Verner

/mgb

October 16, 1996

Dr. Kai Ming Kan Toronto Cathay Lions Club 478 Dundas Street West Toronto, Ontario M5T 1G9

Dear Dr. Ming Kan:

The Department of Occupational Therapy undertook a curricular change in the 1995 academic year. The B.Sc.(OT) Degree Program is now a second entry program. It takes place over a period of 26 continuous months. Students must have a minimum of two years Arts and Science on admission to the program. Because of the recent curricular changes to the B.Sc.(OT) Program, we respectfully request permission to change the terms of the Toronto Cathay Lions Award.

The present terms of the Toronto Cathay Lions Club Awards state:

to be awarded to the student with the highest standing in the second year of the B.Sc.(Occupational Therapy) program. To be eligible to receive the award, the student must be registered in the third year of the B.Sc.(Occupational Therapy) program.

Because we no longer have a third year, we ask to have the terms changed to:

to be awarded to the student with the highest standing in the first year of the B.Sc.(Occupational Therapy) program. To be eligible to receive the award, the student must be registered in the second year of the B.Sc.(Occupational Therapy) program.

I hope that these new terms will meet with your approval. Please feel free to call me directly at 978-5936, if you have any questions or concerns. Please convey to the Club our appreciation for their continued support of our students.

Sincerely,

Judith Friedland, Ph.D.

Associate Professor and Chair

/jt